Centerville-Osterville Marstons Mills Fire Department
Fire Commissioners’ Meeting
February 10, 2022

Minutes

The Board of Fire Commissioners meeting opened at 1100 hrs. Fire Commissioners Riley and Brown were
in attendance along with Chief Winn, Deputy Eldridge, C. Crocker, M. Rogers, E. Arrascue and N. Celeste.

Roll call was taken. There was no public comment.

Capital planning over the next ten (10) years
e Facility maintenance needed at Station 1, Station 2, and Station 3
e Apparatus maintenance and purchasing
e Emission standards on apparatuses in the future

Meeting adjourned at 1155 hrs. Next meeting February 28, 2022 due to administration closed on
February 21, 2022 in observance of Presidents’ Day.

Respectfully Submitted,
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Doug Brown, Clerk




